
NORTH  SYDNEY  COUNCIL 

KIRRIBILLI SHOPPING AREA STREETSCAPE COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF THE 79th MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY, 1 NOVEMBER 2016 

AT 5.30PM IN THE ROS CRICHTON PAVILION, COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

 

 

 

 

Present: Adam Deutsch, Council’s Projects Manager in the Chair 

 

 Glenys McLaine, Resident 

 

Council staff: 

Adam Deutsch, Projects Manager  

Peita Rose, Corporate Administration Officer (Minute Taker) 

 

 

1. Meeting opened at 5.30 pm, with Council’s Projects Manager in the chair. 

 

2. Apologies 
 

Apologies were received from the Duncan Mitchell, Director Engineering and Property 

Services.   

 

3. Confirmation of the Minutes 
 

No previous minutes - meeting cancelled due to lack of quorum 

 

4. Matters Arising from the Minutes 
 

No matters arising - meeting cancelled due to lack of quorum 

 

5. Kirribilli Public Domain Maintenance Work 

 

Council received correspondence from a resident highlighting rubbish, garden maintenance, 

street cleaning, paver cleaning and tress surround maintenance that is required around the 

commercial precinct of Kirribilli. 

 

Council’s Projects Manager confirmed that the work had been passed on to the relevant council 

officer for actioning. All the items raised have been addressed in recent weeks or are 

programmed for work in the near future.  

 

6. General Business 

 

A tree has been damaged, and subsequently removed, from the corner of Fitzroy St and 

Broughton St outside the BWS.  It is believed that the damage was caused when the rubbish 

bins of the adjacent properties were put out for garbage collection.  

 

Action:  Tree to be replaced with strong guard around it being the same colour as the fencing 

around the outdoor eating areas. 
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Post meeting clarification – Council’s Parks and Reserves team have been notified of the 

missing tree. Unfortunately, the optimal planting time has been missed this year and due to the 

pending summer heat, replanting will be postponed until next spring. At this time, a suitable 

tree surround will be investigated to better protect the tree in the future.  

 

An update was requested on the reconstruction of the “Welcome to North Sydney” sign. 

Council’s Project Manager confirmed the replacement sign is on target to be completed by 

Christmas. 

 

7. Next meeting 
 

TBA  

 

8. Close of Meeting 
 

The meeting concluded at 5.50pm. 

 


